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For immediate release             24 September 2018 
 
Brussels, 24 September 2018: Following the publication today by the 
UK Government of its Brexit technical notices for aviation in case of a no-
deal scenario, ACI EUROPE welcomes the fact that the UK would take 
actions aimed at minimizing disruptions to air connectivity as much as 
possible.  
 
However, noting the continued uncertainty and risks that such a scenario 
would still entail, ACI EUROPE considers that it is essential that the UK and 
the EU27 reach an agreement on the UK’s exit terms and a suitable 
transition – this would give the two parties time to negotiate and agree 
their future trading relationship.  
 
Crucially, this would also ensure continuity of the status quo after March 
2019 and thus avoid any risk of disruption to air connectivity and the wider 
economy in the medium term (during the transition) – thus preserving the 
interests of consumers, airports’ communities and aviation industry 
stakeholders.    
 

## ENDS ## 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Robert O’Meara, Director, Media & Communications, ACI EUROPE 
mobile: +32 (0)486 54 14 71 or tel: +32 (0)2 552 09 82. 
Email: robert.omeara@aci-europe.org 
 
ACI EUROPE is the European region of Airports Council International (ACI), the only 
worldwide professional association of airport operators. ACI EUROPE represents over 
500 airports in 45 European countries. These airports contribute to the employment of 
12.3 million people, generating €675 billion each year (4.1%) of GDP in Europe.  
     
EVERY FLIGHT BEGINS AT THE AIRPORT. 
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